
Jeff and Mark, 
 
Please find attached a letter from Brad and I regarding the proposed zoning changes.  I will try to find all 
the emails for the zoning board members and commissioners so I can send the letter to them too, but 
can you please make sure it gets recorded ‘on the record’ with the other comments?   
 
Our thoughts are pretty well known, but we thought it would be good to have it in writing as a reminder 
for everyone. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks for all your hard work.  Good luck tonight. 
 
Peggy Greenway 
 


